
Librarian’s Report 

November 2020 

We extended our Grab & Go and Curbside hours to 9:30am-5:30pm. The number of people coming into 

the library for Grab & Go fluctuates daily between 60 and 120.  

Programming:  

Kids:  

 Katherine is taking a short break from programming because of the weather and the 
holidays. She will be doing to-go crafts through December and January. 

Teens:  

 The teens did Ugtastic Crafting on their day off Nov 6th. The goal was to create the ugliest 
craft.   

 Katie will continue to use ReadSquared to have the teens participate in a Fall Reading 
Challenge. It looks a lot like the summer program only scaled back.  

 Anime will be meeting in person in the Cooper Rooms.  

 Katie is offering monthly Take and Make crafts for Teens. 

 For the in-person programs, teens are socially distancing, wearing a mask, and taking the 
snacks home with them instead of eating them at the library.  
 

Adults:  

 For Native American Heritage Month, each Monday we are featuring SD Humanities council 
speakers over Zoom.  

 On November 19th Mikaela and Nita will be doing a Winter Book Preview over Zoom.  

  Nancy is hosting a Clay Creation Competition.  Registration begins November 9th.  For all 
ages. 

 

Other: 

 Update on the Incremental Re-open Plan. 
 


